### **Medina Mustang Band Boosters**

### November 4, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 pm.

The minutes of the October meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters. A motion to accept the October minutes was made by Celeste Stahl-Balaban and seconded by Debbie Tompkins. The motion was carried.

# Treasurer's Report-Diana Baker

- Beginning balance as of September 30, 2024 was \$61,174.83.
- Expenses for the month of October were \$7,877.19.
- Ending balance as of October 31, 2024, was \$64,115.95.
- A motion to accept the September treasurer's report was made by Celeste Stahl-Balaban and seconded by Chad Kenward. The motion was carried.

### Director's Report- Mr. Jaeger

- Thank you for a great season. The growth was phenomenal with such a young band.
- We will continue picking shows that match our kids.
- Competing against groups double our size is difficult however we will continue to work hard. We have some new members joining us in the Spring.
- We will have the totals for the Spring Trip at the next meeting as well as payment information.
- Upcoming events:
  - 11/8- Veteran's Dinner
  - 11/12 and 11/14- Winterguard Auditions
  - 11/25- Musical Auditions
  - 11/26- Call backs (please reach out to Mrs. Trillizio with questions)
  - 11/30- Parade of Lights
  - 12/5 and 12/6- Wise Musical
  - 12/12- Wise Concert
  - 12/15- St Mary's
  - 12/18- Jr High Concert
  - 12/19- High School Concert

#### **Transportation-Nick Hartman**

We have a trailer for the Parade of Lights

#### **Uniforms-Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese**

Nothing at this time.

## **Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward**

Thank you for all the help.

# **Publicity Chairs-Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley**

Nothing at this time.

# Student Accounts- Becky Rinker

Will work with Diana for updates.

#### Script- Jen Lenhardt

Nothing at this time.

#### **President's Report- Crystal Elliott**

- Thank you for all of the support during Senior week and Dome breakfast.
- We will be discussing the February pizza sale in the coming months.
- We are extremely proud of all of the students and staff.
- We are working on discount cards. If you know of any business that would like to be added please reach out. Our goal is to have them ready to go for Christmas. We will also be doing an incentive for selling additional cards.
- Basket raffle is in March. Black Friday is a great time to pick up items for your baskets.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 pm. Motion made by Diana Baker and seconded by Celeste Stahl-Balaban. Motion was carried.

13 boosters were present.

Next meeting is December 2, 2024.